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VILLAGE OF ORLAND PARK, ILLINOIS 
 

 
  

INVITATION TO BID 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1  
ORLAND HILLS GARDENS PHASE II STREET LIGHTING 

 
Date:  Tuesday, September 23, 2014 
To:  All Potential Respondents 
From:  Village of Orland Park 
RE:  Responses to Questions Received 
 
This Addendum No. 1 is being issued to provide responses to questions submitted in response 
to the Village of Orland Park’s Invitation to Bid (ITB) for the above mentioned project.  All 
provisions and requirements of the ITB documents shall remain in effect.  The question and 
answer period for this ITB is closed.  
 
All addenda must be acknowledged by signing the Addendum and including it with your 
submittal. Failure to include a signed formal Addendum with your submittal may deem 
the submittal non-responsive; provided, however, that the Village may waive this 
requirement if in its best interest. 
 
The following provides responses to all questions submitted for this ITB: 
 

1. I wanted to know if you are excepting alternates to the GE LED cobra head.  I have 
American Electric LED Autobahn that I can offer.  
 
Response:  At this time, no alternates are being considered for this Project.  If 
you would like the Village to consider alternate light heads on future projects, 
please present detailed information to the Public Works Department for 
consideration at publicworks@orlandpark.org. 

 
The ITB Submittal deadline remains Tuesday, September 30, 2014 at 11:00 A.M. 
 
Addendum  No. __________, Dated ___________________ 
 
Signature of Authorized Signee: ____________________________________ 

 
Organization: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Title: ________________________________   Date:  ____________________ 


